
‭Spec. Ed. Administrative Report  June 20, 2024‬

‭I. All IEPs and Evaluations were completed on time for the 2023-2024‬
‭School Year.‬

‭II.  Continue to have issues with NOVA and the upload of EOY Special‬
‭Education data.‬

‭III.  The Special Education Department is fully staffed for the 2024-2025‬
‭School Year.‬

‭IV.   Equity Council: Last meeting was on  Monday, May 20th on Zoom at‬
‭5:30 p.m. Discussed plans for the Equity Council next school year and‬
‭reviewed the Student Equity Council meeting, which met on May 10th. Next‬
‭meeting will be in August 2024.‬


